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December 6, 2019

Reminders and Announcements 

Dec 9 & 16, 8:25am Sharp:  All-School Advent 
Prayer Service in the auditorium.  Please arrive in 
the classroom no later than 8:20am.   Mr. Boyle 
starts on time!

Dec 6, 6:00-8:30pm:  Figgy Pudding Caroling 
Competition near Westlake Center.  Come join 
in the fun! 

12/12, 9:30am:  Our Lady of Guadalupe All-
School Mass.  This is the P3’s first all-school 
mass.  All our welcome!

12/19, 6:30pm: Annual Christmas Program in 
the Church.  Mark your calendars!  More details 
about dress and drop-off to come…

12/21-1/5:  Christmas Break

Please make sure to sign the report card 
envelope and return it in your child’s 
backpack.  You may keep the report card for your 
records.  

Scrip gift cards make great gifts and stocking 
stuffers!  This is a win-win for families and 
school!  Make sure you have fulfilled your 
$100 rebate requirement by checking your 
balance on www.shopwithscrip.com or by 
emailing the scrip team at:  
SCRIP@StLukeShoreline.org

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Advent, Christmas Spirit & Figgy Pudding! 

This is such a special time of year!  The preschoolers are 
busy learning about Advent and the long journey that 
Mary and Joseph made to Bethlehem.  Through both 
conversation and song, we are celebrating about how 
God asked Mary to be the mother of Jesus.  Be sure to 
check out the classroom at drop off.  We are creating 
tons of holiday crafts and enjoying the Christmas spirit 
along the way!  

Every Monday morning in December, we will join the rest 
of the St. Luke student body in the auditorium at 8:25am 
to engage in prayer and songs, as well as the lighting of 
the Advent Wreath Candle. The weekly Advent 
celebration is a peaceful and quiet way for our youngest 
students to participate with the greater school community 
and learn about our Catholic traditions.  Please be sure 
to arrive at school by 8:20am so that we can travel to 
the Auditorium as a group.  If you are running late, 
please bring your child directly to the Auditorium.  
You are welcome to join in the prayer service! 

The Figgy Pudding Caroling Competition is tonight from 
6-8:30pm!  Mr. Boyle and the MYP Choir will represent 
St. Luke School, as they join dozens of caroling teams 
near Westlake Center in support of the Pike Market 
Senior Center & Food Bank.  The streets are quite 
crowded so we recommend you get there early!  

IB 
Attribute for 
December is: 

Knowledgable.  “We 
know about our world 
and make connections 

between ideas”
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